From: Pearson, Andrew

Sent: Monday, 7 July 2014 2:07 PM

To: State Development

Subject: RE: Inquiry into regional aviation services - Transcript and questions on notice
Attachments: 20140707170611094.pdf

Narrandera Shire Council confirms that the transcript is a true and accurate record of the inquiry into regional
aviation services held in Wagga Wagga NSW on 10 June 2014.

In terms of areas highlighted in yellow, whilst no formal survey has been undertaken by NSC, verbal advice from
local Regional Express agents is that 60% would be regular business travel with 40% itinerant, connecting flight
travel from Narrandera-Leeton Airport.

| have attached my completed questionnaire.

Please advise if any further information is required.

Regards,

Andrew Pearson
Traffic & Airport Officer

4

Narrandera

Shire Council

Website: www.narrandera.nsw.gov.au

The opinions expressed in this message are the personal views of the sender and do not necessarily represent the corporate opinions or
policies of Narrandera Shire Council.





